
Margaret Rutter 
208 Wolfe Street 
Alexandria, VA 22314 
617-461-4079 

March 19, 2019 

Dear Members of the Board of Architectural Review: 

I am writing this letter in support of the proposed renovations at 405 South Fairfax Street in 
Old Town Alexandria. I unfortunately am unable to attend the hearing this Wednesday, but I 
would like to document my enthusiastic support of this renovation.  

I am acquainted with the new owners of 405 South Fairfax, and also a close neighbor. It is so 
exciting to see new families come to this neighborhood to create a living space where their 
young families can grow and thrive, while at the same time respecting the history and 
aesthetics of Old Town.  

I appreciate your consideration of this note. 

Sincerely, 

  
Margaret Rutter 


